
 

 

National Floor Safety Institute 
1845 Precinct Line Road, Suite 212 

Hurst, TX 76054 
Phone: (817) 749-1700 

info@nfsi.org 
 
February 9, 2022 
 
Nancy Kierna and Ryan Dunteman 
Jessup Manufacturing 
P.O. Box 366 
McHenry, IL 60050 
 
Dear Nancy Kierna and Ryan Dunteman: 
 
Congratulations! The products listed below are now recertified as providing “High-Traction”. NFSI Certified 
Products may only bear the NFSI Certified Logo below. 

 
 

Product Sold By Product Name Original Certification Date Expiration Date 
Jessup Manufacturing 3100 Safety Track® 7/12/2006 2/25/2025 
Jessup Manufacturing 3200 Safety Track® Coarse 7/12/2006 2/25/2025 
Jessup Manufacturing 3300 Series Safety Track® Colors 7/12/2006 2/25/2025 
Jessup Manufacturing 3400 Series Glo Brite® Safety Track® 7/12/2006 2/25/2025 
Jessup Manufacturing 3500 Series Safety Track® Resilient 7/12/2006 2/25/2025 

 
Please let us know if you have any questions.  Thank you for supporting the product certification process with 
the NFSI. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Russell J. Kendzior 
President 


